
Week commencing 25/11/2024 

 

 

 

 

Following the success of our first Muddy 
Monday, we are going to make it a weekly 

event!  

If your child attends a Monday, please 
send them into Butterflies in layers and 
waterproof clothing for a session in the 

garden.  

Children will be enjoying activities related 
to our topic each week. 

 

Lunchtime 

Can we ask that if you providing your 
child with a lunchbox, all grapes are 
cut up ready to eat. This is to reduce 
the choking risk during lunchtime.  

Also a reminder that we 
are a NUT FREE school. We 
have children with a nut  
allergy. 

Lunchtime arrangements 

Payments should be made for 
lunchtimes in advance. If payment isn’t 
made we will be  
calling parents to come and collect 
their child for the 45 minute lunch  
period.  

Therefore, no debt should be on Parent 
Pay as payments should 
be booked a week in  
advance.  

 

Take a look at our exciting 
Christmas calendar! 

Thursday 5th December:  
Brook Christmas fayre!  

More details will be found on the main school 
newsletter 

Friday 6th December:  
Mary Steven’s hospice reindeer run!  

Children are encouraged to make antlers to 
wear. 

Thursday 10th December:  
Butterflies Christmas carol service  

9:30-10:30am.  
Children can attend Butterflies in their 

Christmas outfits. Tickets will be 50p and 
will be allocated 2 per family. After the 

performance, there will be refreshments to 
share with your child. Children who attend 

the afternoon session will be invited to come 
to the performance and will need to be at 

the main office at 9:25am. 

Thursday 12th December: 
Christmas dinner and jumper day! 

Children can attend Butterflies in their 
Christmas jumper with their school uniform. 
Children who usually stay for dinner have the 
option to order a Christmas dinner via Parent 

Pay. 

Friday 20th December: 
Christmas party! 

Children will enjoy a party with lots of 
dancing, games & maybe a visit from santa! 

Children are able to wear their party 
clothes. 

Friday 20th December: 
Break up for Christmas holidays. 

Monday 6th January: 
School reopens, Butterflies is CLOSED. 



Please ensure that ALL items of clothing and drinks bottles are clearly 

LABELLED.  

 
We do ask for a voluntary contribution of £1 per week so we can provide end of 
term parties and fun days. Without your contribution we are unable to facilitate 

days such as the birthday party and baking days where extra resources are  
needed. Please pay the £1 donation via parent pay. We appreciate your support! 

Have you applied for your child’s school 
place for September 2025? 

The deadline is 15th January 2025. 

 
ALL funding forms should have 

been brought back into school now. 
If you haven’t, please see a  
member of staff as soon as  

possible.  


